
Sikh Education Service 
 
Harkirat Singh, a CRB checked Sikh Education Officer from Northampton, has 
been hosting school visits to the local Gurdwara for many years now. 
 
With budget constraints, and the understanding that it may not be viable for 
Norfolk Schools to visit a Gurdwara, Harkirat is happy to visit the schools and 
offer Sikh Education workshops, lead assemblies and bring the whole Sikh 
Way of Life to your doorstep in an interesting and practical manner. 
 
Recent workshop requests have included turban tying demonstrations, The 5 
K's, Harmonium musical workshops, Question-time type sessions, and a 
virtual tour of the Gurdwara to name a few ; Special Needs Schools have also 
been catered by incorporating sensory based activities and traditional snack 
tasting sessions! 
 
Feedback on Mr Singh (as he known by the children) has been excellent to 
date. 
 
A suggested contribution towards costs is £195 for a full day event, but 
Harkirat is happy to discuss this with each school, and tailor the visit to meet 
the schools needs. If two nearby schools, for example, wish to share the 
resource for a half day each, then this can be agreed. 
 
To book, or for further information, please contact Mr Singh directly on 07968 
143546 or by email mrharkiratsingh@sky.com  or 
www.northamptonsikhs.org  
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